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We have continued to support the Gateshead Roma community during the Lockdown. 
Every Thursday we have been delivering food from a local food bank to families complying with the government’s social distancing rules. 
We have responded to telephone and online inquiries. 
We have continued to pass on vital information about subjects including the following:
Also, in late August we were able to warn people in the Roma community about the upcoming quarantine for those travelling back from the Czech Republic within about two hours of it being announced. 
Due to the Lockdown people are spending more time at home so we have had conversation with individuals regarding domestic violence, that they should open up and reach out if they are experiencing any sort of domestic violence. We have left people with contact details and information to help them. 
We have liaised closely with Northumbria Police to help members of the Roma community to know what is happening, during the Covid-19 Crisis.
Many thanks to Fareshare, Northumbria Police, Citizens Advice Gateshead and all our other partners and supporters.
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